
 

Tuesday 25th to Friday 28th September 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am delighted to inform you that the school will be hosting a 

Book Fair every day after school next week. The book fair 

will be open in the school hall Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 

from 3:15pm until 4.00, where children and adults are 

welcome to come and buy books.  

On Wednesday there are different activities taking place 
between 5:00 & 5:30pm, where the children are invited to 

come back to school all dressed up in their pyjamas, leaving 
you time to browse the book fair without distractions! 
 

We hope to see you there! 

Many thanks, 

Mrs S Broadway 

 

 


